Dear Property Owner/Resident,

On August 15" at 4:30pm, a public hearing with the Habitat Stewardship Subcommittee will be
held to discuss the proposed pruning of limbs and removal of street trees located on various properties
along East Johnson Street, North Blount Street, and East Gorham Street.

The proposed project will be executed to create space for two houses to be relocated from the 700
block of East Johnson Street. 700 East LLC are the current owners of 725 East Johnson Street and 737
East Johnson Street, which are to be relocated to a vacant lot at 827 East Gorham Street. A map with the
route of the move has been included with this notice for your review.

The Habitat Stewardship Subcommittee public hearing will be held at 1402 Wingra Creek Parkway,
Madison, WI 53715. During the hearing, property owners/residents will be given the opportunity to
appear and testify regarding the proposed pruning or removal of the street tree in front of their
property. A list of addresses and tree species affected by the house relocation will also be included with
this letter. Conditioned on the City Forester’s issuance of the permit, the proposed date for trimming,
pruning, or removal is between August 27" and August 31%, 2018. If you would like any additional
information, feel free to contact 700 East LLC with the information listed below.

Thank you,

Pat McCabe

700 East LLC

608-442-4200 Ext. 311
patm@palisadeproperty.com



